
School Contact Information

● 385-351-3090
● Academic Office 385-351-3090 x1130
● Press 1 for Elementary Office & Elementary attendance
● Press 2 for Junior High Office & Secondary attendance
● Press 3 for High School Office

Important Dates★

● Wednesday, April 17th - Sistema Movie Night Fundraiser - All are invited! See below for
details. 2:30 - 4:30pm

WV2 &WV3★

WV2 Elementary★

APA is excited to announce:

BREAKFAST will now be served at theWest Valley 2 campus (K-6th), beginning Monday, April

29th!!

To place an order or for more information, please follow the link below.

https://www.americanprep.org/school-lunch-program/school-breakfast-program/

Get your 2023-2024 Yearbook!!! Don’t miss out on the memories, order your yearbook today at the
Elementary Office! The cost is $20 for a full color bound book with individual pictures, pictures of events,
activities, and field trips. We will have a limited amount available so be sure to order yours today!

Volunteer Hours Link:
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfsXID0FOZQmEzq9u9cqYCDkoyeNDkfs71N2VZepoX8mY4
S8g/viewform?usp=sf_link
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CARPOOL/WALKING PASS REMINDER: If you have a student with a walking pass they are required to
walk to the address on file. We are no longer allowing students with walking passes to be picked up on
the street. Students will be required to cross at the crosswalk and proceed to the address on file. Any
students caught being picked up on the side of the road will have their walking pass revoked as this goes
against the agreement you signed when your student received their pass and creates a safety issue. If you
plan to pick up your student with a walking pass, please use our carpool to do so. You may also park in
our parking lot and come into the school to check your student out. *Checkouts are not allowed within 10
minutes of a dismissal unless it’s an emergency.*

WV3 Secondary★

Class of 2024, graduation is in sight! APA Printing Services is now offering official APA Graduation
Announcements to help you celebrate. We have 3 styles of personalizable 5x7 announcements. All are
printed in full color on high quality paper and include your choice of red, white, or blue envelopes. We
have examples for you to see at the High School Office. Announcements are just $6+tax for a set of 12!

Order at: https://forms.gle/C8Q4hMa1VaTwokqt5 by April 30th. All orders will be delivered within 2
weeks of purchase.

If you have any questions, please contact our Print Shop Director, Irene Christenson at
ichristenson@apamail.org or call 385-351-3090 x1152.
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Special Education★

USBE Special Needs Scholarship Opportunity

School districts and charter schools are required by Utah law, 53A1a-704(10), to inform parents of
students with IEPs enrolled in public schools, of the availability of a scholarship to attend a private school
through the Carson Smith Scholarship Program.

The Carson Smith Special Needs Scholarship Program (CSS) provides tuition assistance for eligible
special needs students enrolled in eligible private schools. The scholarship is for students who would
qualify for special education and related services in public schools, preschool through 12th grade (3‐21
years of age), whose parents choose an eligible private school.

For more information on the scholarship, deadline schedule and funding schedule, please visit
https://schools.utah.gov/specialeducation/programs/specialneedsscholarshipgrants

Compliance★

Counselor’s office★

Enrollment★

2024-2025 Enrollment Opportunity
We are so excited to be in a unique situation where we will have openings for enrollment in several
grades for the 2024-2025 school year across several APA campuses! We invite you to share with
friends and family your experiences at APA to determine if this is a good fit for them! If you know a
friend, family or neighbor who would be interested in applying at an APA campus, please pass
along this link: https://www.americanprep.org/applynow/ to have them sign up for a tour and
assessment! We’d love to fill seats with recommendations from our current families.

For questions regarding Kindergarten - 6th grade enrollment, contact Ms. Guastella at
hguastella@apamail.org
For questions regarding 7th grade - 12th grade enrollment, contact Mrs. Patterson at
mpatterson@apamail.org

Sistema Notes ♪

We hope you are enjoying the music-making happening at your house. Our students are excited to perform for
our end of year concert on Friday, May 17th. It is key that each student attends Sistema every day as we
are preparing our concert repertoire. As a reminder, our concert is a ticketed event where everyone will
need a ticket to enter and we have limited seats available. You may reserve your tickets here. Please reserve
your tickets by May 1st. Here is a copy of the invitation which will also be sent home this week.
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We will also be holding a Sistema Utah Family Movie Night Fundraiser that will be open to the entire school
community. This event will be THIS Wednesday, April 17th from 2:30-4:30 p.m. Tickets to this fundraiser are on
sale here and all proceeds will go towards the Sistema Utah general operating fund. Regular Sistema classes
will not be held this day as the fundraiser will be the activity. Anyone wanting to attend will need to
purchase a ticket. Concessions will also be on sale during the movie as well.

We can also use some volunteers for our Movie Night Fundraiser. Please sign up here if you are
available to help.

Please remember that if your child brings their instrument home to practice you will be sure to send them with it
to school the next day. It is important that they come prepared each day to class to continue their music
learning and be successful in each of their classes after school. If your child comes to your car with their
instrument, please take it inside your house. Do not leave it in the car as that can cause the instrument
to break. We have begun working on our end of year concert repertoire. Please have your child come to class
every day so that they do not fall behind in their instrument classes and singing classes.
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As the end of the school year is approaching that also means that our Sistema Spring Concert is around the
corner. This means that we will be holding mandatory rehearsals every Thursday for our collaborative piece
with all of our students together. We will no longer be holding ensemble days so that we can have extra time to
prepare for our concert. Please place the following rehearsals on your calendar and make sure that your
child/children are present.

● Thursday, April 18th: 3-4 p.m.
● Thursday, April 25th: 3-4 p.m.

Thank you so much for your support.

Character Development★

Questions can be emailed to wv2amassadors@apamail.org"

● For Volunteering opportunities please email us at wv2ambassadors@apamail.org
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